
Wescustago Meeting 03/24/16 

 

In Attendance:  

 Rod Duckworth 

 Rosemary Roy 

 Paul Hodgetts 

 Clark M Baston 

 Brian Sites 

 Steve Barr 

 Jennifer Smith 

First business: 

 Minutes from last (initial) meeting were accepted 

New Business 

 We discussed objectives 

 Discuss and reviewed previous town meeting 

  Overall better response shown by attendance on Saturday  

  Consensus seem to be people are wanting a municipal campus and responsible housing 

  Follow up questions 

Was it over the price of what they wanted? 285k per house 

Where is the master plan going to be built? 

Save the gym put but the municipal offices there too 

Senior housing is good but will it be affordable 

Will it be available for the people? 

  We spoke of possible sites even though this is not our decision 

  Build at NYMS 

  At the town building (Old Sharp field was brought up) 

  At the original space 

 

We discussed original Wescustago committee  

 Was there original talk about space too small 



 Does Wescustago need to remain a free standing building 

Parking at existing spot too limited 

Sites wants to make sure we are on the right track after the meeting…says we all think we know what 

this is but are we really thinking the same thing.  We need to make sure we define what we are doing 

and lay out functions, uses, totals and everyone else knows what we are doing. 

Created lists of Functions/uses and activities – now and future (attachment) 

Amendments and features – now and future (attachment) 

Structure/Systems – future (attachment) 

People we need to involve (attachment) 

Questions we still have (attachment) 

 

April 7th – Ryan, David Price/Ferral, Chief 

April 28th –  

May 12 –  

May 26th -  

 


